Fairseat Foundation

Fairseat News — Saturday, 30" May 2020

| write to inform you of the death of Helen Aggarwal, who died a short time
ago just before 8 pm. Helen was not feeling well early this morning and we
transferred her to the MP Shah Hospital. We were informed that she had
suffered a cardiac arrest early this evening and died shortly afterwards. She
had been a resident of Fairseat since June 2015.

Helen turned 83yrs old in March this year and whilst plagued by depression,
she generally managed it well and lived life in a positive and active manner.
She was generous to her friends and indeed to Fairseat for whom she
purchased the Yamaha digital piano that we all regularly enjoy.

Helen was widowed and is survived by her brother, Richard, who lives in
Suffolk, UK.

Helen was an atheist who left instructions for her cremation at Kariokor and
arrangements will be made in due course.
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